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No. RW/NHIII/P/20/84 Dated the 10th July, 1984
To
All Work Sections in the Roads Wing

Subject : Examination of detailed estimate received from State PWDs — Procedure regarding



7300/5

It has been observed that in many cases R.Os comments are called on each estimate received in this
Ministry as a matter of routine before putting up the estimates to the technical officers. Henceforth all
estimates for road and bridge works received from State PWDs may be put up to technical officers in the
first instance and ROs comments should be called only in those cases where it is specifically recommended
by the technical officers.

Copy also forwarded for information to all Technical Officers in the Roads Wing.
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